
Visit Us! 
 
 You are always welcome as a guest of CrossRoads Bible Institute.  We ask that 
you first call us at 386-760-4806 or email us at info@crbible.com.  Also, it would be  
best to visit when classes are in session and include a day when you can take in a  
worship service on Sunday or Wednesday.  From experiencing a Bible Institute class 
and CrossRoads worship service, you can better understand the heart and passion of 
what we are all about.  If you are visiting us from out of town, we can recommend some 
hotels located close to the Institute, which will provide a reasonable rate.  Make your 
reservations as early as possible, as Daytona Beach has many seasonal events that could 
affect the availability of lodging.  The busiest months in Daytona are February, March, 
and July. 
 While visiting the Bible Institute, we request that guests that attend class sessions 
dress appropriately.  The suggested dress code for women is a modest top and knee-
length skirt, loose fitting pants, or a dress. Men should wear a collared shirt and casual 
or dress pants. 
 We look forward to your visit to CrossRoads Bible Institute! 
 


